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CPVC “Tee-Runs” 
In Hydraulic Calculations 

 

Tee-Runs (TR) are no longer required by Henderson to be factored 
into CPVC hydraulic calculations when using computer software 
design for fire sprinkler hydraulics. 
 
The need to add extra loss into calculations was recently 
questioned.  After extensive research the following has been 
determined: 
 

The manufacturer cut-sheets indicate that addi-
tional loss shall be added into a calculation 
based on the fact that the NFPA-13D committee 
requires the addition of Tee-Runs in calculations 
when using the hand calculation sheet [Figure 
A.8.4.4(a), NFPA-13D, 2007 Edition]. 

 
 
 
 
 

Conversations with members of the NFPA-13 
committee led to the understanding that Tee-Runs 
are not required to be included in calculations 
processed through a sprinkler hydraulic computer 
program due to conservative safety factors built 
into the software.  
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